
$569,900 - 527 Woodland DR
 

Listing ID: M160427

$569,900
4 Bedrooms, 3 Bathrooms, 2169 square feet
Single Family

527 Woodland DR, North Tetagouche, New
Brunswick, E2A4Z1

Visit REALTOR® website for additional
information. Stunning 4 bedroom house
combines stylish design with modern
comfort. At first glance the facade will
impress you, with its CanExel and stone
cladding and an attached double-door
garage. The property also includes a
detached garage with and shed. The
spacious, open ground floor includes the
living room, dining room and kitchen with
elegant ceramic floors, a convenient laundry
room and a half bathroom. Upstairs are
three well-appointed bedrooms, including
an en-suite master suite and an additional
full bathroom. Above the garage is a
spacious bonus room, perfect for an office
or game room. The finished basement offers
a family room, additional bedroom, laundry
room and plenty of storage. Located on a 1
acre lot with above ground pool patio.
(id:24320)
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